
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2023/69    Date:  18th August 2023 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers, Customs and DC Offices 

Subject:  NDML Address Change 
 
This is to inform all SEZ units / developers / co-developers / DC office administrative and 

customs officials / Customs House Agents that registered office address of our Company 

NSDL Database Management Limited has been changed  

Please note our new registered office address as mentioned below. 

4th Floor, Tower 3, One International Center, Senapati Bapat Marg, Prabhadevi, Mumbai - 400 

013 

Users are kindly requested to take note of the same while communicating with us. 
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